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Taneeka Hansen

From: Ed Gray <edgray17@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 05, 2016 7:55 PM
To: Rep. Paul Seaton; Rep. Liz Vazquez; Rep. Neal Foster; Rep. Louise Stutes; Rep. David 

Talerico; Rep. Geran Tarr; Rep. Adam Wool
Subject: Support SB89

Dear Representatives,  I am writing to encourage you to support SB89 Parental Rights Bill.  As a parent I am on 
the front lines of the battle with school districts to oversee the upbringing and education of my children. We as 
parents are looking to you our representatives to support us by codifying our fundamental right to oversee and 
control our childrens education.  Planned Parenthood is an abortionist and murders 335000 unborn children a 
year and as the following article shows their desire to set up their abortion business in Alaska Public 
Schools.  We can never allow this and need to prohibit PPH now. 

Thanks Ed Gray 

 

Planned Parenthood representatives have announced a partnership with select public school systems in 
California, Illinois, and Maryland. Planned Parenthood representative Janice Morley told reporters during a 
press conference that she is hopeful the partnership will extend to several additional states by late 2016. 

Planned Parenthood currently provides resources regarding sex education on their website, however with the 
new partnership they will be allowed to provide on-site direct resources to high school students at select public 
schools. 

A detailed outline of the curriculum/proposal has yet to be released, however, Planned Parenthood 
representative Janice Morley provided a high level overview of the partnership and what role Planned 
Parenthood representatives will play within the schools during an interview with an ABC affiliate 
station.According to Morley, each high school within the participating school districts (approximately 57 
schools), will be provided with one Planned Parenthood representative. The Planned Parenthood representatives 
will be provided with an office within the school and will be on-site 2-3 days per week. All students within the 
school will be able to schedule confidential consultations with the school’s Planned Parenthood representative 
and are guaranteed confidentiality and anonymity. 

The Planned Parenthood representatives will not be able to administer medication or provide any services on-
site, however will be able to provide information and counsel on any services offered by the organization and 
can direct students to their local Planned Parenthood clinic. 

The services offered and areas of expertise according to the Planned Parenthood website include: 

 Abortion 
 Birth Control 
 Body Image 
 General Healthcare 
 Men’s Sexual Health 
 Morning-After Pill (Emergency Contraception) 
 Pregnancy 
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 Relationships 
 Sex & Sexuality 
 Sexual Orientation & Gender 
 STDS 
 Women’s Health 

Planned Parenthood has received federal funding since 1970, because of this, many are speculating that the 
participating schools may be receiving additional funding or incentives. When asked if the relevant schools 
would be receiving additional federal funding or incentives for their participation, Morley declined to comment.

Morley concluded her brief interview by making the following statement, “The partnership is still in its 
infancy/pilot stage, we (Planned Parenthood) are excited for the program to evolve and expand throughout the 
year”. 
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Taneeka Hansen

From: Rep. Paul Seaton
Sent: Tuesday, April 05, 2016 4:16 PM
To: Taneeka Hansen
Subject: FW: SB 89

 
 
‐ 
Sincerely, 
Jenny 
 
Jenny Martin 
Legislative Aide 
Office of Rep. Paul Seaton 
120 4th St. #102 State Capitol 
Juneau, AK 99801 
907‐465‐2689  1‐800‐665‐2689  Fax: 907‐465‐3472 HouseMajority.org/Seaton  
 
 
‐‐‐‐‐Original Message‐‐‐‐‐ 
From: Peter [mailto:gorges@gci.net] 
Sent: Tuesday, April 05, 2016 3:35 PM 
To: Rep. Paul Seaton <Rep.Paul.Seaton@akleg.gov> 
Subject: SB 89 
 
Please move SB 89. 
Fr. Peter Gorges, Sitka. 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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Taneeka Hansen

From: Anna M Strickland <strickland.ak10@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 05, 2016 10:39 AM
To: Rep. Paul Seaton
Subject: SB89

Categories: Taneeka

I support SB89 Parental Rights bill. 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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